
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Mayor and Council of the City of Pine Lake, Georgia will hold a public hearing on 

Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 6:00pm at 459 Pine Drive, Pine Lake, GA 30072.  The 

purpose of the hearing is to receive public input on City of Pine Lake Ordinance 2024-

05 to amend the zoning code of the City to authorize the operation of residential short-term 

rentals within the city as a special use in the R-1 Single Family Residential District and in 

the Commercial (C) District Transitional Commercial Subarea.   

 

Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. 

 

Information pertaining to this notice is available at Pine Lake City Hall, 425 Allgood 

Road, Stone Mountain, GA during regular business hours.   

 


